

18th February 2022 - Weekly Newsletter

Valentine's Disco

All pupils had a wonderful time at their Valentines Disco. It was wonderful to see the children in their party clothes having a good time. It was a nice way to finish off the term.

World Book Day

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day. We very much look forward to seeing the children dressed as their favourite story character. Pupils may also bring in their favourite book from home (please include their name). During our first week back, we also have some extra surprises relating to World Book Day including the masked reader and other activities for pupils to join in with. We will also be promoting our Book Club to give children access to high quality texts at an affordable price.

Half Term

We have had a fantastic half term in school. We hope that all our families have a nice week off. Remember to stay safe and wrap up in the cold weather we are having at the moment. It is a time for us all to recharge our batteries before we begin our next adventures.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 18-02-2022

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class	Frankee	Hollie	Tommy
1	Potts	Allen	Kean
Class	Evaa	Michael	Lyhla
2	Thompson	Wilson	Nicholson
Class	Jayden	Charlie	Charlie
3	Foster	Kipling	Corrigan
Class	Kaelyn	Theo-Harley	Adaora
4	Hall	Featenby	Joseph
Class	Lexi	Noah	Riley
5	Watson	Anderson	Howard
Class	Leighton	Mia	Harper
6	Hetherington	Sowerby	O'Sullivan

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 5	95%	2 nd Class 2	94%
3 rd Class 1	93%	4 th Class 4	92%
5th Class 6	90%	6th Class 3	84%

*** Whole School - 93% ***

Lucky Reading Stars

Jessica Chapman Alex Hallet Logan Davies Elaina Rajesh Charlotte Creamer Noah McGuinness

Chloe Wright

Gurjot Singh Jack Raine Ahmad Osman Leo Allen Ezra Earl-Connolly Millie Tait Noah Anderson

Jensen Brunskill Skylar Douthwaite Rafe Ellison-Tray

Leighton Hetherington

School re-opens on Monday 28th February. See you all then!

Upcoming Events

Friday 18th February Monday 28th February - Break up for February Half Term

- School re-opens for Spring 2nd half term



Taylor Shaw Seeing Food differently



Cockton Hill Infant School



Available Daily

Salad Selection, Fresh Bread Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts. Drinking water will be served with every meal.





